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Annual Meeting At-A-Glance 

22 June 2024, 1pm Eastern 

 

What’s going on at the Annual Meeting? 

▪ Review of annual report and financials 

▪ Updates on recent activities 

▪ New developments concerning the website and incorporation 

▪ Votes on the by-laws and dispensing with a public accountant 

▪ Presentation of Tamarack Award and Certificates of Recognition 

RSVP for the meeting to presidents@indexers.ca to get the Zoom link. 

All documents for the meeting are available in the members area of indexers.ca: 

https://indexers.ca/members-area/society-administration/.   
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Our committees, all staffed by our wonderful volunteers, have worked hard this 

year. Here are some highlights (full details in the annual report). 

 

Book and Periodicals Council: We had the opportunity to attend 5 learning sessions. 

Budget: We’ve allocated $1000 for translating our webpages into French. 

Bulletin: We published three issues and welcomed a new managing editor on board. 

Communications: We continue to actively reach out to our sister organizations to spread 

the word about events and achievements. 

Conference: We had over 100 people register this year! 

Ewart-Daveluy Award: Enid Zafran was awarded the Ewart-Daveluy in 2023. 

ICRIS: We’re working with our fellow societies on an international indexers website and 

on indexing the Indexer. 

Incorporation: We officially incorporated as a not-for-profit on 26 September 2023. 

Lending Library: We’ve had amazing generosity from members, allowing us to build our 

collection. 

Membership: We currently have 125 members. 

Mentorship: Facing a lack of mentors this time last year, we made a comeback with 

numerous people stepping up as volunteer mentors this year. 

MIGs: We have 3 member-run groups currently active. 

NIRC: Our website is an excellent resource for people contemplating a midlife career 

change to indexing. 

Outreach: We awarded two bursaries this year, hosted booths at two outside events, 

sent out 102 letters to publishers, and have given presentations on indexing to 3 outside 

groups. 

Regional Groups: We hosted 20 regional chats this year on top of our bi-monthly 

national chats. 

Website: We updated our website to improve clarity, accessibility, and engagement. You 

can now search for members by region! 


